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It has been a successful start to the new term. The children have settled really well into their new classes and routines.
Thank you.
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Curriculum Meetings
We will be holding Curriculum Meetings next week in the school hall at 2.30pm:

Mon 18th- Year 5 & 6- Beaumaris, Dinas Bran, Dinbych
Tues 19th- Nursery & Reception- Uned Enfys

Thurs 21st – Year 1 & 2- Harlech, Criccieth, Caernafron

Fri 22nd- Year 3 & 4- Y Waun, Conwy, Rhuddlan

The aim is to keep you informed of your child’s learning, school routines and expectations. There will be a FREE BOOK BAG for the children of those who attend and an opportunity to look around your child’s class.
Attendance 

It is lovely to see the children coming into school for Morning Mingle and having an opportunity to speak to you at the gates.

Whole school attendance last year was 93.2% which was below our target. Please ensure that your children are in school on time as the number of latecomers is still a concern.

Mrs D. Hughes will be taking responsibility for attendance and punctuality and has put in place a number of initiatives to encourage good attendance and punctuality. She will be reviewing the Walking Bus pupils this half term so there may be some changes as to who this is accessed by. Please remember that it is a school decision as to who we want to access this initiative.
Another Polite Reminder
PARENTS ARE NOT PERMITTED TO PARK ON SCHOOL PREMISES. 

PE Kits
Please could you ensure that PE Kits (black shorts, white T-Shirts and black pumps) are brought into school ASAP. Children should leave them in school for the half term.

PE is an important part of the curriculum and ALL children are expected to participate with the correct kit.
Snack
At Foundation Phase, snack should be paid for weekly. Please post snack money in the box located in the main reception area in a labelled envelope. We cannot give snack to children without payment, however they will still have free milk.
At KS 2, children are expected to bring their own snack. We adhere to Welsh Assembly Government guidelines and ask that children bring in fresh fruit and water.
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Monday 18th – Thursday 21st September 

Book Fair in school hall.
Week beginning Monday 16th October

Healthy Eating week and Harvest celebrations. We would appreciate any donations for the Food Bank.

Monday 23rd & Tuesday 24th October

Parents evenings
Good News!
Congratulations to Mrs Parsonage- she is expecting a baby in the new year. As soon as we have organised her maternity cover, we will let you know.


Swimming

Please remember the cost of swimming transport is £1. Mr Davies’ class is attending at the moment – Dosbarth Dinbych. 

